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execsec@chilmarkma.gov

From: Andy Goldman < @ .com>
Sent: Friday, July 06, 2018 6:40 AM
To: Tim R. Carroll
Cc: billrossimv@gmail.com;   dnorton@chilmarkma.gov; 

@ .net; liz gude; tim rich
Subject: Re: FINAL RECOMMENDATION TO SELECTMEN

Tim, 
 
We met on Thursday, June 28th to hear the report of the Town’s consultant relative to site suitability.  While the 
plan looked like its would work, it required the creation of  a building envelope closer than is normally allowed 
to wet lands—a possible no-go condition for the Conservation Commission. 
 
It was our strong recommendation that the Selectmen resume their efforts to acquire the Carroll property in 
order both to create better alternatives for the Emergency Responder building and generally give the Town more 
flexibility as it responds to future needs. 
 
I believe it was the consensus of the committee members present at the presentation that our job was done.  We 
had studied and recommended a location proximal to Town Center as the location with the shortest response 
times to most parts of Town.  We look forward to the appointment of a building Committee so that this most 
important project for the Town can continue at a pace appropriate to the Town’s needs. 
 
I invite other members of the Committee to chime in if they have something to add. 
 
Andy 
 
 
On Jul 5, 2018, at 3:01 PM, townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov wrote: 
 
Andy 
                Could we please write up your committee’s recommendations based on the consultant’s site suitability report 
last week?  The Selectmen’s agenda needs to be finished and posted Friday afternoon.  I meet with Jim and assemble 
the packet for publishing at 3:00 PM. 
Tim 
  

Tim Carroll 
Town Administrator 
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